
Santa Rosa Quilt Guild 

Business Meeting 

Thursday, May 4, 2017 

President Jim Jensen called the meeting to order at 10:03 AM   

Quilt Related Announcements:  Alys Hay and Marilyn Lira, representing Wine Country Quilt Guild are 

looking for volunteer workers and food service assistance for the Wine County Quilt Show.  Please 

consider offering some time.  Free admission to the quilt show will be your reward if you are able to 

work at least two sessions. 

Joy McGoran announced the Sewing Room Sale, slated for July 6th.  Joy will have forms for you to 

register if you would like a table, and the forms are needed to be returned by the June 15th meeting. 

Old Business:  None 

Committee Reports:  

Community Quilts: Pam Beebe and Laura Barrett were joined by CLOSED UP SPACE Gail Alford (Unitarian 

Universalist Congregation Church member) and Dorothy Murray (Thrivent Financial) on the stage as 

both these guild members were instrumental in directing some funds to our community service efforts.  

Thank you both for the generous donations.  

Mystery Quilt: Pam Beebe—Cutting instructions are available for the June Mystery Quilt.  You will be 

able to find them on the website as well as under the banner at the back of the meeting room. 

Programs: Janice Rodgers--…There are two additional samples for the May workshop.  Be sure to check 

them out. 

Block of the Month: Cathy Conover—Jan Westerman is the winner of the April blocks.  Congratulations 

Jan!  Cathy introduced the May block to honor our Mothers…an unconditional heart in red with a white 

background. 

Opportunity quilt: Rhonda Denny-- Signup sheets for the Rusty Barn Craft show (being held in the Grace 

Pavilion at the Sonoma County fairground) are open for sessions.  Please consider covering a session and 

sign up. 

Library: Sharon Fry- Awards nominations are now open.  See Sharon’s emails for Merit awards and 

Lifetime Membership awards.    Linda Silva won an AccuQuilt machine and a selection of dies that she 

has donated to the guild for all of us to use and enjoy.  It will be available in the library sign out process.  

Thank you Linda! 

Show and Tell    



Final Announcements:   Quiltathon instructions were shared by Laura Barrett and Nancy Stedman. 

Name Tag drawing winners were Rhonda Denny and Valeska Lattin, congratulations. 

Meeting adjourned at 10:30 A.M. 

Submitted by 

Carole Behlke, Secretary. 

 


